Brenwynne Grigg

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Importance:

Toni

Wednesday, October 7, 2020 6:06 AM

Economic Stabilization; Borough-Assembly@juneau.org
Extreme Hardship Grant Proposal

High

Members, both my companies Alaska Juneau Mining Company and Juneau Trading Company have been forced to close
(simply put we never opened our doors) due to 100% cancellation of Alaska cruise ship season and the lack of

independent visitors.

Alaska Juneau Mining had one employee for 4ith gtr. 2019 and the same for 1 Qtr. 2020 . Juneau Trading also had one
employee for the 4" gtr. 2019 and the same for 1%t qtr. 2020. We lost the opportunity to hire approx. 50 summer jobs
this year. Since we never opened our doors there was no sales tax filing for our seasonal business in 2020. We just don’t
have the funds to cover all the current debt service (rent, inventory, etc.) for both stores . This grant will provide a

much-needed lifeline.

Thank you.

Toni Murphy

Owner

Alaska Juneau Mining Co
Juneau Trading Co
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